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Send all items for the next newsletter to Rachel Sykes [R.Sykes@bham.ac.uk] by 
13th January 2020. 
 
Membership reminder:  

• Following the launch of our new website, please make sure your membership is up to date 
and register at https://www.bacls.org/accounts/register/ 

 
BACLS Prizes 2018-19: 

• Congratulations to Daniel O'Gorman and Robert Eaglestone: their book, The Routledge 
Companion to Twenty-First Century Literary Fiction, has been awarded the BACLS Edited 
Collection Prize 

• A full list of our prize winners can be found here 

Call for applications: 

• 2020 Princeton-Weimar Summer School for Media Studies, deadline 31st January 2020 

 
Publications: 

• The newest issue of Alluvium (7.5) is now available 
• Scott Hames, The Literary Politics of Scottish Devolution: Voice, Class, Nation 
• Niall Gildea and David Wylot, 'The And of Modernism: On New Periodizations' in Modernist 

Cultures 
• Phil O'Brien, The Working Class and Twenty-First-Century British Fiction 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